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I believe that this Committee should do all it can to disallow any further intervention into 
the lives of the Aboriginal people in question. 
Clearly the Intervention has had a hugely negative effect on the Aboriginal people of the 
Northern Territory, and should be scrapped. 
Anyone of any conscience or morals would see this immediately, and be ashamed that it 
is occurring. 
The Intervention is clearly in contravention of our Constitution, in that it amounts to 
“civil conscription” which is singularly disallowed in that document. 
The members of the Houses of the Parliament of Australia are the protectors of the 
Constitution, and should observe their duty by disallowing this absolutely unconscionable 
legislation. 
Anything less is to be totally morally bankrupt. 
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